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Comments: I oppose the new winter Shelters.  There is simply not enough information and it appears that these

facilities as currently described will only benefit private entities and not the public.  It also appears that there has

been no consideration regarding parking at the near-by sno-parks. Furthermore, it is unknown what will have to

happen to the surrounding environment to construct these huts.  

 

Please deny the request until it is more flushed-out and includes consideration of the public.


